From: Judith Kanfer (yehuditkanfer@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

To: Puco Docketin
Subject: Comment on Case No. 18-0501-EL-FOR for Renewable Energy
Date: Thursday, June 13, 2019 5:17:44 PM

Dear PUCO Docketing Division,

| am a teacher of elementary-age children. My students collect compost every day from the remains of their lunch
and snack as well as engage in various recycling projects. They raise food in their garden which they donate to the
elderly and a teen shelter for the homeless. Still, they keep asking me: Why isn't our government doing more to
promote renewable energy in our state? Please allow me to reassure them that PUCO is behind them, and their
future!

I am writing to urge you to support AEP's proposed renewable projects (and ask that my comment be docketed in
Case No. 18-0501-EL-FOR). We need the jobs that these projects will bring to our communities, we want cleaner
air and water for our families, and we want to benefit from the lower energy costs that come with renewable
development.

Ohio has fallen behind neighboring states like Michigan and Indiana. You can help to change that by supporting
these projects and helping Ohio to become a clean energy leader in the region.

I urge you to find that there is an urgent need for the AEP renewable energy projects and to approve them.
Sincerely,

Judith Kanfer

102 Bishop Sq

Bexley, OH 43209
yehuditkanfer@gmail.com
(614) 237-7519

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Lillian Miller at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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